A Goodbye Letter to the P2 Class of 2019-2020

Dear P2 boys and girls,

What a year this has been for us all! When you came into P2 in September 2019 with your new uniform and shiny new blue school bags, you were ready for a year of learning and fun. We started learning phonics, words of the week, writing sentences and we got better at reading. We learned how to count to 20/50/100 and could add and subtract.

In Autumn, we collected leaves and made colourful crowns. We used conkers for counting. The weather was lovely, so we got outdoor play with the bikes, sandpits and mud kitchens.

At Hallowe'en, we dressed up and made masks to scare P1! The Parents Support Group had a disco for us.

November came around and it was P2's turn to host an assembly. We remembered those we loved who have died by saying prayers, singing hymns, lighting candles and we made beautiful paper angels in their memory.

Soon it was Christmas. We wrote our letters to Santa and made decorations and Christmas crafts. In January we made birdfeeders and hung them in the school garden. The hungry birds loved them!

In Spring, the bulbs we had planted earlier in the year grew into daffodils, tulips and snowdrops. At the beginning of February, we honoured St. Brigid by making crosses out of rushes-guided by Mrs Keenan. We loved cooking pancakes and spider cookies. You fought

over who could lick the bowl!!!